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TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT










April 23rd, 2020
RE:
Wearing Gloves







TO:
All Operators

A supply of Nitrile gloves in sizes Medium, Large, and X-Large are being provided by Metro on a one-time basis.  We do not suggest that Operators wear gloves as a routine matter when operating a vehicle.  The wearing of gloves does not provide additional protection against the COVID-19 virus when performing routine Operator duties, and it has been demonstrated that routine glove wearing may actually increase the potential to be exposed to the virus due to a false sense of security.
The most effective method to protect yourself is frequent use of hand sanitizer or hand washing with soap and water, never touching your face, mouth, nose, or eyes with unwashed hands,  wearing a face mask, and maintaining a physical distance of six feet from others when possible.  However, at Operator request, Metro has decided to supply this initial level of gloves.  
On a worldwide level, gloves are in short supply, so if you choose to use these, please limit use to essential use only, be prudent with their disposal, and help us make gloves available to those in need whose job duties require them.
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William Lobuzzetta
Superintendent,
Transportation Service
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